
From: Steve Pearce [Steve.Pearce@Seattle.Gov]
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 4:18 PM
To: Reilly, John; Harvey W. Parker; Balliet, Eric (Consultant); Morrison, Mike (Consultant); 

christina.oclaire@kingcounty.gov; ron.posthuma@kingcounty.gov; Hannah McIntosh; Powers, Bob; 
Paananen, Ron; White, John

Cc: Arany, Sally (Consultant); Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Tracie 
Sunday

Subject: RE: For review: Bored tunnel materials
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Eric  
  
The third paragraph on page 3 is very awkwardly written.  I suggest that you have someone 
reword it to avoid all the 'we's.   
  
Otherwise its OK  
  
Thanks, Steve  
 
>>> "Balliet, Eric (Consultant)" <BallieE@consultant.wsdot.wa.gov> 3/20/2009 12:46 PM >>>
The attached cost and funding folio includes edits from the county, city, John Reilly and Mike Morrison. 
  
We are trying to finalize this by COB today, so please send any final edits as soon as possible. 
  
Eric 
267-6017 
 

From: Balliet, Eric (Consultant)  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 3:59 PM 
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John; 'ron.posthuma@kingcounty.gov'; 'christina.oclaire@kingcounty.gov'; Powers, 
Bob; 'tracie.sunday@seattle.gov'; 'Harvey W. Parker'; Reilly, John 
Cc: Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Lenz, KaDeena (Consultant); Arany, Sally (Consultant) 
Subject: RE: For review: Bored tunnel materials 
 
This is a reminder to please send me any feedback you have for the attached cost and funding folio. Also 
attached is the expanded tunnel experience folio, for which Amy sent draft text around earlier this week. 
  
I'd appreciate any comments by early tomorrow afternoon. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Eric 
 

From: Balliet, Eric (Consultant)  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2009 9:17 AM 
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John; 'ron.posthuma@kingcounty.gov'; 'christina.oclaire@kingcounty.gov'; Powers, 
Bob; 'tracie.sunday@seattle.gov' 
Cc: Grotefendt, Amy (Consultant); Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant) 
Subject: For review: Bored tunnel hybrid cost and funding folio 



 
Attached is a folio that describes the bored tunnel hybrid's costs and funding, as well as the bored tunnel cost 
estimate. 
  
Please review and send me any comments or edits by 2 p.m. on Tuesday, March 17. 
  
Eric Balliet 
Communications and Public Involvement 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
(206) 267-6017 
BallieE@wsdot.wa.gov 
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